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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Sports Day 2023- Monday 12th June 

 

Our annual Sports Day will take place on Monday 12th June, weather permitting. It will start at 

1.00pm on the Memorial field with a whole school warm-up and end at approximately 

3.00pm. If the weather proves inclement, we will be running the event two weeks later on 

Monday 26th June at the same time.  

 

The children will do a full rotation of fun field events throughout the afternoon and the day will 

end with the final heats of the sprints, relays, hurdles, a toddlers’ race for all preschool 

children and even a parent’s tug of war!  

 

If your child is in Hedgehogs/Hoglets class, Mr Hoare will be running a separate mini Sports 

Day for the children on Tuesday 13th June. More details to follow from Mrs Sharp/Mrs Pearce. If 

your child is in afternoon wrap around care on Monday 12th June, they will also have the 

opportunity to take part in the Monday pre-school race. 

 

In order for the activities to run smoothly, we have the help of Dallam Sixth Form CSLA 

students (Community Sports Leader Award).  

 

The school PTA are providing all refreshments for the children so please do not bring anything 

extra for your child as this can cause disruption on the day. On the day, please can your child 

come to school with full PE uniform (shorts, white t-shirt or Arnside School team colour t-shirt, 

navy or black shorts and pumps/trainers), a hat and any sun cream they will require.  

 

Please note there will be no normal PE sessions or Sports After School Club with Mr Hoare on 

this day.  

 

Family and friends are invited to come and watch this event. 

 

Let’s keep our fingers crossed for a beautiful June day! 

Many thanks in advance for your support.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Mrs Henneberry 

Sport and PE Coordinator  
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